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Mr. President, Members of the Council, the Committee on Meetings and Expositions (M&E) wishes to report that 10,543 scientific contributions have been made to the 256th National Meeting in Boston, Massachusetts.  As of August 20th, the total attendance for this meeting was 14,235.  

As part of M&E’s sustainability plan, a limited number of print copies of the program book for Boston were available for sale.  As of August 19, 869 program books have been sold. Conversely, the mobile app had received more than 7,000 downloads and the online planner had been accessed over 20,000 times. Since the demand for the print program book has continued to decline, M&E voted to eliminate the print version of the National Meeting program book for future meetings.  The committee and ACS staff will investigate alternative less expensive self-printable options.

Building on the success of the improvements made to the expo show floor in New Orleans, the Exposition and Industry Subcommittee and ACS staff made additional enhancements here in Boston.  Improvements for Boston include an expanded Career Fair and the addition of a social media engagement area to the recharge lounge. As a result of these continued improvements, the show floor is 99% sold, with 441 booths and 301 exhibiting companies, including the career fair.  

Nearly 1,100 attendees participated in four regional meetings this Spring in the Northeast, Middle Atlantic, Central and Northwest regions. Five additional regional meetings will take place this fall, two of which will include one day meetings. The Regional Meeting subcommittee and ACS staff will continue to create and implement resources to support the local section volunteers, who create the regional meetings. To help focus these efforts, a Regional Meeting Roundtable took place in Boston on Tuesday, August 21. Finally, the Regional Meeting Planning Conference will once again take place in conjunction with the Leadership Institute, to be held this January in Atlanta. 

Finally, M&E Voted unanimously to support the petition to streamline the ACS governing documents.

Mr. President, this concludes my report.
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